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Organization: 
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Comments: Dear sirs, 

I am asking you to please reconsider your plans for a round up. These beautiful wild horses are a part of our

history and certainly provide for tourism and income to this area. I have personally traveled several times to

observe these majestic creatures. 

 

Birth control is an excellent alternative to control herd size. 

Please reconsider. 

Thank you, 


